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Join us and your young colleagues for our first-ever YOUNG BAR MEMBERS-ONLY CLE LUNCH! 

Are you or your clients or anyone you know buying or selling any real estate? Or even just thinking about it? Important tax changes are 

afoot that you should know about! 

Within the last year, the Quebec Government has introduced new legislation modifying an Act respecting duties on transfers of 

immovables. Come hear De Grandpré Chait real estate lawyers Ashley Kandestin and Jacqueline Stein enlighten us on the topic of the 

“Taxe de Bienvenue” 2.0. 

One hour of CLE will be granted by the Barreau du Québec and this talk is approved for education credit by the Chambre des Notaires. A 

complimentary buffet-style kosher lunch will be served.  

About our speakers: 

Mtres Kandestin and Stein practice real estate law at De Grandpré Chait. They act on behalf of real estate owners, developers, and 

lenders in transactions involving property acquisitions, financing, restructuring, development and leasing. Ashley is an active member of 

various organizations in the Montréal legal community, including having sat on the Montreal Bar Council. Jacqueline earned two LL.M.s, 

from King’s College London and Université de Montréal, specialising in business law, both international and domestic.  

 

De Grandpré Chait  
1000, rue De La Gauchetière O. 
Suite 2900 

 
 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 
Lunch @ 12:00 pm  
Talk @ 12:15-1:15 pm 

 

RSVP CLE@lordreading.org 

 

 

Thank you 

 

  

Lord Reading Young Lawyers' Real Estate Seminar:   

The Welcome Tax becomes (slightly) more Welcoming! 
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